

Steering Committee Kirkwood HELPS

Dear Members of the Steering Committee,

I am writing on behalf of Personal Care, Inc. to express our enthusiasm and support for the vision behind Kirkwood HELPS. We are inspired by your commitment to making a meaningful difference in our community, and this initiative aligns deeply with our own values of community service and care.

In recognition of the potential impact that Kirkwood HELPS will have on those it serves, we are pleased to offer a donation of \$1,000. We firmly believe in the vision you've set forth and are eager to see how it will evolve as the initiative gains momentum.

We look forward to watching the positive effects Kirkwood HELPS will bring to our community as it grows.

Please feel free to reach out if there are additional ways in which we can contribute to your efforts.

Yours Sincerely,

Turner Bowman

Owner